



GIA SƯ CHUNG CƯ
 Chuyên cung cấp giáo viên gia sư ngoại ngữ chất lượng
 Mọi ngôn ngữ- Mọi lứa tuổi- Mọi trình độ
 Zalo: 0866500969/Hotline: 086969480

Part 1 Listen to the recording and fill in the blank with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS.

Example	Answer
A.m.	protecting environment through () _ _ _ _
Type of group:	non-profit
Frequency of newspaper collection:	(2) _ _ _ _
Name:	(3) _ _ _ _
Address:	(4) _ _ _ _
E-mail:	helpline@blackcat.com
Postcode:	(5) _ _ _ _

Part 2 Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

1. A. goat B. coat C. broaden D. throat
2. A. attitude B. advent C. adventure D. mass
3. A. asked B. caused C. smoked D. decreased

Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of the primary stress in each of the following questions.

4. A. promote B. entire C. create D. damage
5. A. overload B. summarise C. unemployed D. education

Part 3 Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

1. We should _____ waste paper _____ cut down any trees.
 A. either – or B. either – nor C. neither – nor D. neither - or
2. Too much rubbish is being dumped in _____.
 A. sea B. the sea C. a sea D. some sea

3. I joined a(n) _____ online course taught by an experienced tutor.
 A. app B. interactive C. updates D. connection
4. It is recommended that people _____ regular exercise.
 A. took B. to take C. take D. taking
5. Using renewable resources is the best option for preventing the _____ of fossil-based resources.
 A. disposal B. poisoning C. depletion D. production
6. Hoa: "Should we use solar energy to protect the environment?"
 Lan: " _____ "
 A. No thanks. B. You don't think so, do you?
 C. Yes. I'll go. D. That's a good idea.
7. _____ involves sending electronic messages in real time via the Internet, which are immediately displayed on the recipient's screen.
 A. Social networking B. Social media
 C. Instant messaging D. Mass media
8. He is not _____ and finds it difficult to pay for daily necessities.
 A. well-paid B. well-equipped C. well-done D. well-dressed
9. The man died _____ he got a serious disease.
 A. as B. although C. where D. so
10. "Did you like the film?" - "Well, after I _____ the book, I was a bit disappointed."
 A. was reading B. have read C. had read D. read

Choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the underlined part that needs correction.

11. (A) My workmates and I have (B) lived in apartments (C) in Hanoi (D) for 2005.
12. They (A) are (B) excited in (C) joining the Green Sunday movement (D) in the local beach.

- Part 4** Read the following passage and choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbers blanks.

THE FIRST WOMAN SCIENTIST

Hypatia was born in Alexandria, in Egypt, in 370 A.D. For many centuries she was (1) _____ only woman scientist to have a place in the history books.

Hypatia's father was director of Alexandria University, and he made sure his daughter had the best education available. This was unusual, as most women then had few (2) _____ to study.

After studying in Athens and Rome, Hypatia returned to Alexandria where she began teaching mathematics. She soon became famous (3) _____ her knowledge of new ideas.

We have no copies of her books, but we know that she wrote several important mathematical works. Hypatia was also interested in technology and (4) _____ several scientific tools to help with her work.

At the time many rulers were afraid of science, and anyone connected with it was in danger. One day in March 415, Hypatia (5) _____ attacked in the street and killed.

- | | | | |
|---------------|-----------------|------------------|-------------|
| 1. A. one | B. the | C. a | D. an |
| 2. A. classes | B. customs | C. opportunities | D. teachers |
| 3. A. from | B. by | C. for | D. in |
| 4. A. did | B. experimented | C. invented | D. learnt |
| 5. A. was | B. had | C. has | D. is |

Read the following passage and choose the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

The World Wide Web was developed by British physicist and computer scientist Timothy Berners-Lee as a project within the European Organization for Nuclear Research (CERN) in Geneva, Switzerland. Berners-Lee combined several existing ideas into a single system to make it easier for physicists to use data on the Internet. Most important, he added multimedia—the ability to include graphics—to the hyperlink concept found in a previous Internet service known as gopher. Berners-Lee had begun working with hypertext in the early 1980s. An early prototype implementation of the Web became operational at CERN in 1989, and the idea quickly spread to universities in the rest of the world.

Groups at the National Center for Supercomputing Applications at the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign researched and extended Web technology. They developed the first browser that was used at many sites, named Mosaic, in 1993. To allow the Web to be accessed from a wide variety of computer systems, researchers built multiple versions of Mosaic. Each version was designed to be used with a specific operating system, the software that controls the computer. Within a year, computer programmer Marc Andreessen had formed a commercial company, Netscape Communications Corporation, to build and sell Web technologies.

6. The scientist who developed the World Wide Web was majoring in
- A. math and physics B. math, physics and computer
C. computer and physics D. math and computer
7. What does the word **"hyperlink"** in the passage mean?
- A. the amount of data used in a programme
B. a connection that allows you to move easily between two computer documents or two pages on the Internet
C. a tool for searching information on the Internet
D. the instructions which control what a computer does
8. Who researched and extended Web technology?
- A. Groups at the National Center for Supercomputing Applications at the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign
B. The European Organization for Nuclear Research
C. Marc Andreessen
D. Timothy Berners-Lee
9. Which sentence is NOT correct?
- A. The first browser that was used at many sites was developed in 1993.
B. Mosaic was one of the scientists who developed WWW.
C. Researchers built numerous versions of Mosaic to allow the Web to be accessed from a wide variety of computer systems
D. Each version was designed to be used with a particular working system.

10. What is the best title of the passage?

A. Web technologies

B. History of WWW

C. WWW and its functions

D. WWW and CERN

Part 5

Finish each of the following sentences in such a way that it means the same as the sentence printed before it.

1. They have passed a new law so that they can punish people who kill endangered animals severely. (so as to)

→ They _____

2. I have never made such a silly mistake. (time)

→ This is the first _____
